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GLEN CAIRN SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
Tuesday, September 27 2015 – 7 p.m. 

Library 

 

Minutes 

Attendance 

Shannon Smith-Principal Wendy Clee 

Shauna Spearman Paul Warner- outgoingOCASC Rep 

Catherine Scott Wendy Clee 

James Laniyan Jasprit Hareet 

Cindy Dummitt Denise Nap 

Christine Lindsay Stephanie Sidall 

Jean-Ann Reed-Flieler  

 

2016-2017 School Council elections were held. The results were as follows: 

 

Co-Chair: Shauna Spearman 

Co-Chair: James Laniyan 

Secretary: Catherine Scott 

Treasurer: Cindy Dummitt 

OCASC Rep/PR: Christine Lindsay 

Members at Large: Wendy Clee, Jaspreet Harit, Denise Nap, Stephanie Siddall, Jean-Ann Reed-

Flieler 

 

Principal’s Report-Shannon Smith  

 

See attached document for the presentation Shannon gave. 

 

GCPS will be participating in Orange Shirt Day on Friday, September 30. An assembly will held on 

Friday morning, all are welcome. Special guests include Claudette Commanda an Algonquin elder 

and executive director of the FNCCEC and Trustee Olsen-Harper. 

 

There was a discussion regarding school generated funds. These are funds raised in the school that 

are not School Council initiatives. These include the food programs, spirit wear sales, student run 

bake sales etc.   

 

New Business 

 

After discussion, School Council meetings will be held on the 2nd Tuesday of the month. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM 

Next meeting: October 11, 2016 in the library 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


